
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   September 13, 2018                     Bulletin #2 

Deroche Elementary School                 Phone: 604-826-2360    Fax:  604-826-7138 
10340 North Deroche Rd, Deroche, BC V0M 1G0 Website:  https://deroche.mpsd.ca 
 

Dates To Remember 

Sept 17 Terry Fox Assembly  8:40 
Sept 18 PAC Meeting  7:00 
Sept 20 Terry Fox Run  1-2:00 
Sept 21 Non-Instructional Day 
Sept 22 Playground Install; Day 2 
Sept 23 Playground Install; Day 3 
Sept 28 Orange Shirt Day 
Sept 28 
Sept 28 
Oct 1 
Oct 5 
Oct 8 
Oct 19 
Oct 31 
Nov 8 
Nov 12 
Nov 23 
Dec 3 
Dec 6 
Dec 7 
Dec 24 
Jan 4 

School Assembly 
Hot Lunch 
School Photos (am) 
Non-Instructional Day 
STAT – Thanksgiving 
Non-Instructional Day 
Happy Halloween! 
Photo Retakes 
STAT: Remembrance Day 
Half Day; 11:00 dismissal 
Report Cards go home 
Parent Conferences 
Non-Instructional Day 
Winter Break begins 
Winter Break ends 
 
 

  
  
  
  
  
  

Announcements 
 

PAC News:  PAC Meeting Sept 18th at 7:00.  Please come out to meet your 
PAC Executive and share your ideas for this year’s planning.  Help support 
PACs fundraiser by purchasing “The Great Little Coupon Book” for only $10. 
 

Terry Fox Run:  will take place Sept 20th.  Families wishing to make a 
donation may send money with their child.  Please help us reach our goal of 
$300.00 for the Terry Fox Foundation and Cancer Research. 
 

Upcoming Events:  It was great to see everyone at the “Meet the Teacher 
BBQ on Wednesday and we look forward to getting together again for our 
Playground Install next weekend.   We hope you can help (Note: adults only 
please as this will be a construction site not suitable for children). 
 

Hot Lunch and Student Verification Forms:  Watch for these forms coming 
home early next week.  Our first hot lunch will be on Sept 28th 

Principal’s message 
 

Dear Deroche Bear Family!  Pictured above is a close rendition of a structure 
that will be constructed on our upper playground next weekend. We are 
very grateful to the provincial government for providing a large grant and to 
our parents for their vision and hard work fundraising.  In order to save 
money and be able to maximize the quality and size of our structure, we 
elected to use parent volunteers to be supervised by the company to install 
the playground. Therefore we would greatly appreciate any parent who can 
take time off from their family and help work at our school either Saturday 
or Sunday.   Please email or call the office to confirm if you can come.                                        
                                                                      Mike Abercrombie, Principal. 
 

Volunteers Needed 
for Playground Install 

Sept 21-23th   

Can you help? 

 


